24. 6. 98

NOTICES OF MOTION

FIRE SERVICE STAFFING LEVELS

To consider the following notice of motion which has been submitted by
Councillor Charles Manning pursuant to Standing Order 2.16:

“That this Council express its acute concern to the government at:

1. The potential danger to life and property resulting from the proposed
cuts in fire service staffing levels in Christchurch.

2. The possibility that the manner in which the reductions have been
handled could leave Christchurch without professional firefighting

capacity as from 1 July.”



